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 January has been a landmark month here at Wishram School. We are very ex-

cited to announce that ICU (our program designed to have every student complete every 

assignment) is underway, and we are all working diligently to ensure a successful sec-

ond semester for the students that we serve. Winter sports are wrapping up, and we are 

waiting with anticipation to see how we wind up in the District basketball tournament 

for both our boys and girls teams starting in early February. As we look towards Spring 

sports we certainly have a lot going on, and to help students with the transition between 

events, we have now started a zero period weights course. Even though January was a 

short month, it has been full of academic and athletic success. 

 As some of you might be aware, the implementation of ICU means that you 

may be receiving texts and/or emails when your student misses an assignment. We want 

to encourage all of you to utilize that, and open a line of communication with our teach-

ers so we can all be a part of total student success. Here at Wishram School, we are 

dedicated to assisting your student in completing every assignment every time, and we 

are very much looking forward to your continued support to aide us in our efforts. 

Thank you in advance for taking an active role in assuring that your student has their 

assignments completed and ready to turn in. 

 Winter sports are coming to a close, and both the boys and girls have done a 

tremendous job so far this season. We have the district tournament coming up, and I 

would like to invite all of you to come cheer on our young men and women as they 

make a break for regionals.  

Please help us recognize the hard work and efforts of all of our athletes here at Wishram 

School. 

 Our zero hour weights class is just another testament to how dedicated our ath-

letes are. They come in each morning before 6:15 a.m. to take part in weight lifting rou-

tines and cardiovascular  workouts to improve their athletic performance. These young 

adults take so much pride in how they represent our school, and that is what makes this 

such a special place to receive and education. 

 In closing, I can honestly say that we are doing some wonderful things at Wish-

ram School. Our faculty and staff are comprised of some of the most seasoned and car-

ing individuals that you can find in an educational setting. We are a team of focused 

professionals that only have one goal in mind, and that is for each student to leave here 

prepared for a successful future. All my best. 

 

-Mike Roberts 

Superintendent/Principal 
 

School Board Members: 

 

Chairman, Clyde Rosa 

Member, Kandy Churchwell 

Member, Jeri Ruefer-Hore 

Member, Eugene Wilson 

Member, Detmar McCullough 



 

 

Wishram School  is currently operating under the CEP (Community Eligibility Program) , 

which was created through the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010, and allows qualifying 

high-poverty local educational agencies (LEAs) and schools to offer breakfast and lunch at no 

cost to all students without requiring families to complete an annual household application. 

 
School Board Meeting 
February 23rd @ 5:00 

 

Wishram School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, re-

ligion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, dis-

ability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 

designated youth groups.  The following employee has been designated to handle questions and complaints of al-

leged discrimination:  Wishram School Superintendent, PO Box 8, Wishram, WA  98673, (509) 748-2551. 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regula-

tions and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or ad-

ministering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, 

disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted 

or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for pro-

gram information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the 

Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have 

speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, 

program information may be made available in languages other than English. 

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint 

Form, (AD-3027) found online at: http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any 

USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested 

in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form 

or letter to USDA by mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil 

Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; fax: (202) 690-7442; or email: 

program.intake@usda.gov. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 



LifeTip!  Anonymous tip line for school safety 
 

1-866-LIVE-TIP Ext. 940 
(1-866-548-3847, ext 940) 

 
Report anonymously 24 hours a day/365 days a year: 

 School violence—weapons, bomb threats   

 School damage—vandalism, theft 

 

SURVEILLANCE EQUIPMENT 

Our surveillance equipment will be taking pictures of all the school grounds all of 

the time, north, south, east and west, as will the camera in the front hallway.  

Wishram School videotapes teachers periodically as a tool to improve our teach-

ing. We look at how we teach and how our students respond. These videos are for 

in-school use only. If you do not want your child/ren to be a part of this process, 

please call Ms. Chantler at the school at 509-748-2551. 

 

No School on February 12th. This day was scheduled to be a make-up 

school day, due to a school closure on September 14th. It has now been changed 

back to a non-operating school day. 

AWARDS CEREMONY 

 

7-12TH   FEBRUARY 4TH AT 1:15 

  K-6TH   FEBRUARY 5TH AT 10:30 

 

JOM AWARDS 

FEBRUARY 9TH AT 2:15 

***************************************** 

MYSTER DINNER FEBRUARY 2ND (RESCHEDULED TBA) 







 

History Class 

 
By Mr. Ken Weaver 

 

 

 

 
We have just finished first semester and 

the students have learned many new things.  In 7/8th grade U.S. 

History, we have learned about the original 13 colonies, the Revo-

lutionary War, the Early Republic and Age of Jackson.  We are 

currently studying Westward Expansion and will be heading to-

wards Sectionalism, Slavery and the Civil War.  In 11th Grade 

U.S. History, the students have studied the Progressive Era, Impe-

rialism, the Great Depression and are now beginning to learn 

about World War 2. The 12th Grade, in Current World Problems, 

have extensively studied the Middle East, Islam, Terrorism and the 

rise of ISIS, as well as looking at other current events.  And our 

9th Grade have just finished Civics, where they learned about the 

Constitution and the 3 branches of Government.  They will be 

learning World History this semester. 
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